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The Greater Cambridge Sustainable Design and Construction Supplementary Planning 
Document (SPD) has been adopted by South Cambridgeshire District Council on the 8 
January 2020 and by Cambridge City Council on the 14 January 2020. 

 
The SPD and the adoption documents can be viewed online at the Councils websites 
(www.scambs.gov.uk and www.cambridge.gov.uk) and can be viewed at the following 
locations during normal office hours: 

• South Cambridgeshire Hall, Cambourne Business Park, Cambourne, Cambridge, CB23 
6EA; 

• Cambridge City Council’s Customer Service Centre at Mandela House, 4 Regent 
Street, Cambridge, CB2 1BY. 

 
Any person aggrieved by the SPD may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for 
judicial review of the decision to adopt the SPD. Any such application must be made 
promptly and in any event within 3 months after the day on which the SPD was adopted (14 
January 2020). 

 
Stephen Kelly 
Joint Director of Planning and Economic Development 
South Cambridgeshire District Council 

http://www.scambs.gov.uk/
http://www.cambridge.gov.uk/
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